
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 33 ending 16th May 2025 
 

 
 
Y6 SATS CELEBRATIONS 
Exams are over….AND BREATHE! We are so proud of each and 
every one of our Y6 children for the effort they have put in 
this week! And today we celebrated that – with an “End of 
SATS” party! The children had fun and games on the field, 
pizzas from Dominos and a visit from Sivori’s Ice cream van! 
And it was all on us! Well done Y6! Look at their happy faces! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK  
Walk to School Week next week is an annual five-day walking 
challenge that takes place 19-23 May 2025. This year we would 
like to encourage our children and parents, where possibly, to 
leave the car at home and travel actively to school every day, 
should this be on foot, bike or scooter. We would love for you 
to send us some photos of you enjoying the sunshine on your 
way to and from school for the newsletter next week. 
ON THE DIARY NEXT WEEK: 
Mon 19th- 23rd May: KS1 Assessment Week 
Mon 19th- 23rd May: Y6 Bikability 1 day course (selected 
pupils)  
Mon 19th- 23rd May: Walk to School Week 
Tuesday 20th May: KS2 Sports day (9.30-11.30am) 
Wednesday 21st May: KS1 Sports Day (9.30-11.00am) 
Thursday 22nd May: Rec & Nursery Sports Day (9.30-10.30am) 
Friday 23rd May: Last day of term 2 WEEKS WHIT HOLIDAYS 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SURPRISE HOT BREAKFAST AT BREAKFAST CLUB  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
usual breakfast items. Thank-you Mr. T! And of course, what 
would a birthday be without an astronomical big cake! 
 

THE WILD ROADSHOW  
On Wednesday we had “The Wild Roadshow” visit our 
Nursery & Reception classes. This half term the children have 
been learning all about insects; building bug hotels, watching 
butterflies grow from caterpillars and watching ants burrow in 
their classroom ant farms. This was a great opportunity to 
further enhance this learning experience; handle and learn all 
about these insects in real life. They were very BRAVE!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMER (1 & 2) CURRICULUM WEB  
Do you know what topic your child's year group is focusing on 
this term? Do you know which author they are reading? Do 
you know which age in history or where in the world they are 
exploring in Geography? Well now you CAN! All years from Y1-
Y6 have their year group half termly curriculum pages on our 
website; you never need to feel in the dark again! Go to our 
School website > Curriculum > Termly Curriculum and then 
just choose your child's year group & discover a whole fund of 
information you can spark up a conversation with your child. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following on from our VE Day 
celebrations last week; we were 
honoured today to be joined by Mr. 
Heaton. At 90 years young, Mr. 
Heaton was a World War II evacuee 
& came to talk to the children 
about his wartime experiences & 
answer their questions. 

 

As a special surprise, Mr. Taylor declared it 
“Hot Breakfast Friday!” Always a treat when 
it happens; this time to celebrate Mrs. Clifford 
(SENCO) big birthday! Congratulations!  
All the staff & children, who attended 
Breakfast Club today, had the option of 
sausage/bacon &/or egg barm – as well as the  
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW “Independent” – Bonnie H Not only is Bonnie a super 
kind friend but we are also SO proud of her incredible efforts 
with her reading and writing this week. We are so impressed 
at how much more independent she is becoming and she is 
remembering those finger spaces consistently! Well done!  
RLR “Independent” – Carter G Carter is now sound talking his 
words independently when writing. We are so proud of you.  
RLE “Cooperative” – Mia D for completing all of her Rainbow 
challenges with a 'can do' gusto and a twinkling smile! 
 
Year 1: 
1CL George C for working really hard on his letter formation 
and including his -ed suffix in his word writing.  
1CR Elisa B for working hard to spell words with the ed suffix 
correctly!  Well done!  
 
Class 1/2: 
Imogen F for great writing. Imogen always her best in writing 
sessions but I have been particularly impressed with her 
suffix and past tense work this week. Well done! 
 
Year 2: 
2SH Thomas S for editing and improving his sentences and 
writing in the correct tense.  
2MK Lara M For writing super sentences and for using 
commas in a list correctly. Well done, Lara! 
 
Year 3: 
3VH Gracie T for writing super, well-structured sentences 
using a variety of conjunctions and lovely description.  
3SN Meg F for super conjunction sentences and handwriting. 
  
Class 3/4: 
Robyn H for producing a super diary and taking care with all 
her writing, in all subjects. Well done! 
 
Year 4: 
4DM James F for writing a fantastic diary entry for Ferdinand 
from The Tempest.   
4EE Lorcan D for continued effort with his writing.  
 
Year 5: 
5SH Mathilde D Mathilde has been applying her great 
vocabulary and fantastic punctuation skills to create 
atmospheric and suspenseful sentences about our class 
story-Macbeth.  
5CB Mila A Mila, your use of relative clauses and parenthesis 
using dashes is absolutely amazing! You always bring such 
imagination to your sentences and continuously strive to up-
level them using a thesaurus. It’s such a pleasure to read your 
writing – your flair and creativity shine through every piece. 
Keep it up! 
5LK Lilla B for trying really hard with her descriptive writing. 
She has used lovely eerie language to create atmosphere 
well. 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW Rosie-May M Rosie has worked her socks off this 
week! Her efforts and enthusiasm for her reading and 
writing is amazing and she has made SO much progress 
recently. She is also such a helpful member of the class. We 
are super proud of you Rosie.   
RLR Lennon L for working so hard with his reading. Well 
Done Lennon.   
RLE Harry S For bowling us over with his super attitude, hard 
work and fabulous behaviour! What a super star! 
 
Year 1: 
1CL Evelyn W for being an excellent role model and always 
making the right choices. We are so proud of all of her hard 
work! 
1CR Amir-Ali A for superb effort during phonics and for 
working independently in Maths. Amir is always respectful 
and showing he is ready to learn.   
Class 1/2: 
Amal A for a brilliant week in class. Everyday Amal has 
shown a positive attitude and tried her best. Well done 
Amal! 
Year 2: 
2SH Alisia S for always coming into school with a smile and a 
positive attitude towards learning.   
2MK Isla N For being a kind and helpful member of 2MK.  
 
Year 3: 
3VH Molly JW for working hard in all lessons and for being a 
super role model.  
3SN Ayla A For brilliant Makaton and learning songs.  
Class 3/4: 
William C for being brilliant; great effort, great attitude, 
friendly and helpful. Well done! 
Year 4: 
4DM Eliza D for working hard, answering lots of questions 
and trying her best.  
4EE Tobias H for some great coaching in maths, improved 
effort in writing, a better attitude in general and for being 
really kind, especially when letting people hold his trophy 
(which was really heavy!) 
 
Year 5: 
5SH Seb A Seb is always so kind, helpful and cooperative 
towards others. He always listens to feedback on how to 
improve and applies it so well. He is a superstar in our class!   
5CB Madian H Madian, your progress with your presentation 
in your books has been brilliant! Every time I look in your 
books, I can clearly see the effort you’re putting in with your 
handwriting and how you’re taking on feedback. Keep up the 
hard work – your determination is really paying off! 
5LK Eshan A for a fantastic attitude to his learning. He has 
shown amazing confidence in his answers this week and has 
taken pride over every piece of work he has completed. 
 
Year 6: 
All of Year 6 have been incredible this week! A big thank you 
and well done from all of the Year 6 staff!  
 


